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NOTICE

Imphal, the 2™ November, 2021

No. 3/1/2018-DMU/Rect/2020-1: It is hereby notified for all concerned that the driving test
for the shortlisted candidates for the post of Driver which was scheduled on 5™ November,
2021 has been rescheduled on the 8™ November, 2021. The driving test will be conducted
at ISBT, Imphal from 10:00 AM onwards.
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(Dr Nivedita Lairenlakpam)
Registrar
Dhanamanjuri University



